
From: Wilson, Michelle (Law
Sent: 10/16/2012 3:15:23 PM
To: Foss, Travis (travis.foss@cpuc.ca.gov) (travis.foss@cpuc.ca.gov)

Halligan, Julie (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov) (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov); 
paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov 
(terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov); Wetzell, Mark S. (mark.wetzell@cpuc.ca.gov) 
(mark.wetzell@cpuc.ca.gov); Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
(/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Malkin, Joseph M. 
(jmalkin@orrick.com); amy.yip-kikugawa@cpuc.ca.gov (amy.yip- 
kikugawa@cpuc .ca.gov)

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: Follow-up on Overland Financial Analysis Testimony

Travis:

This is a follow-up to my note of October 5 related to the Overland Financial Analysis 
Testimony. PG&E appreciates that Ms. Prosper and the News and Public Information Office
removed the document from the website. If you would like to post a new version, I have 
attached another redaction of the document that does not present the issues I described in 
my email.

«...»

I would also like to note that the issues I identified below did not extend to the entire 
document. Specifically, much of the data contained in the charts was not capable of being 
revealed.

Please let me know if you have questions.

Thank you.

Michelle Wilson

PG&E Law Department

415 973-6655

From: Wilson, Michelle (Law)
Sent: Friday, October 05, 2012 2:14 PM 
To: Foss, Travis ('travis.foss@cpuc.ca.oov')
Cc: paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.aov: Halligan, Julie fiylie.halliQan@cpuc.ca.Qov'): 
'terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov'; Wetzell, Mark S. fmark.wetzell@cpuc.ca.oov'): 'amy.yip- 
kikugawa@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'Malkin, Joseph M.'
Subject: Overland Financial Analysis Testimony
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Travis:

One of our consultants brought to our attention that the redacted version of the Overland 
Financial Health testimony posted on the CPUC's website can be manipulated to reveal the 
redacted content. Specifically, text of the document can be "cut and pasted" and 
downloaded into a new WORD document. Through a change in font color the redacted text 
comes through. I tried this myself, and, unfortunately, it works As you know, this 
material was redacted by Overland rather than PG&E.

We request that you take the document off the CPUC's website immediately and address this 
technical issue.

I have copied Terri Prosper on this note. I communicated with Ms. Prosper on a posting issue 
in the months following San Bruno and she was extremely helpful in addressing our concerns.

Thank you for your cooperation,

Michelle Wilson

PG&E Law Department

415 973-6655

SB GT&S 0485143


